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From: Deborah Carey
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB- 2269A
Date: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 9:13:26 AM


To Whom It May Concern,


My asthma is life threatening, and although I manage it successfully at the current time, I am 
always aware of the quality of air I breathe.  Having recently moved from MA which has 
strong air quality standards, I find that OR does not.  Please consider that lives are on the line 
with the quality of air, and support this bill.


Regards,
Deborah
Deborah Carey
1975 SE Crystal Lake Dr. #111
Corvallis, OR  97333


boiester@gmail.com
617 922 1831
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